CEPP Meeting #33 04/02/01

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sue Bender, John Brueggemann (chair), Pat Fehling, Pat Oles,
Lary Opitz, David Peterson
The meeting was brought to order at 1:30 pm in the UWW/MALS conference room.

1. The minutes from meeting #32 were approved.

2. John Brueggemann asked that all members of CEPP bring their ideas (in written
form) about a CEPP operating code to the next meeting (April 9, 2001). These
ideas should consider the Faculty Handbook, our own sense of how CEPP
should work, and the material that Adam has provided.

3. Lary asked a question concerning CEPP’s future conversations about distance
learning. It was stated that this issue will be on CEPPs "horizon” for future
discussion. Pat Oles thought that Skidmore should consider an all college
conference on the topic of intellectual property.

4. Pat Oles led the CEPP committee through the IPC exercise on planning
priorities and goals. Pat Oles will bring the notes from this discussion to the
next meeting and the committee will decide on how it wants to present our
discussion to IPC.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Fehling



